
 
 
Date:   11/02/2020 
  
To:       State Agency Chief Procurement Officers 
  
From:   State Procurement Office 
  
Re:       Award of Statewide Set-Aside Contract for Printing Services 
 
  
Effective 11.1.20 the State Procurement Office awarded the following statewide contracts for Printing 
Services: 
 
CTR052414 Arizona Correctional Industries (State of Arizona) 
 

• What’s included? 
 

The scope of this contract set includes a wide variety of printing services, including offset printing. 
Customers should contact the ACI Print Shop for details regarding their printing needs.  

 
• How Do I Determine Pricing and Place an Order? 

 
Pricing is determined independently for each job. Users should contact the ACI Print Shop (Allen Drury at 
adrury@azadc.gov or 623-853-0148) and complete the Set-Aside Print Request Form for a quote. 

 
All contract documents can be found at the State’s eProcurement website at https://app.az.gov/. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact Nick Perrera at 602-542-9128 or at 
nick.perrera@azdoa.gov. 
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